
Level Green’s Eighth Annual  

 

It’s that time of year again! Get your walking shoes and mark your calendars! The 

Walk-A-Thon will be during school hours on Friday, October 7, 2022 (rain date 

TBA if needed). 

This is a great way to promote physical fitness and support the LG PTO. Our PTO 

will use the money raised to fund many of the great activities our students enjoy, 

such as Fun Day, school assemblies, holiday parties, field trip T’s, 4th grade Track 

and Field Day, and much more!  

Students, faculty, and staff will walk along with their grade level at their assigned 

times. Each grade level will have approximately 30-40 minutes to complete their 

laps around the walking track. The students will keep track of their laps on a chart 

that they will bring home to share their success! 

If you have any questions, please contact Reena Goldberg at 412-480-1420 or 

reenagoldberg@gmail.com. 

 

PLEASE complete only if your child DOES NOT have permission to walk. 

I DO NOT give permission for ________________________________ to 

       (student’s name) 

participate in the Level Green Walk-A-Thon on Friday, October 7, 2022. 

Parent signature X__________________________________________ 

Email address: _____________________________________________ 

  



Level Green 2022 Walk-A-Thon Pledge Form 

Date of Walk: Friday, October 7, 2022 

Student Name __________________________________________ 

Sponsor Name 
Lump 

Sum 
Or 

$ per 

Lap 

# of Laps 

Walked* 

Amount 

Collected 

1.    

 

   

2.       

3.       

4.       

5.       

6.       

7.       

8.       

9.       

10.       

Grand Total $:  
*Use the lap chart your student brings home to fill in the # of laps walked. 

SPECIAL PRIZES! 

 A prize will be awarded to the student who brings in a pledge payment 

furthest away from Level Green Elementary. The distance will be 

determined by www.distancefromto.net. The address will be verified by the 

address on the check or the postmark on the envelope in which the pledge 

was sent. Please send that with your donations. 

 A prize will also be awarded to the student who collects the most money in 

donations. 

Please place pledge forms and donations into an envelope labeled:“Walk-A-

Thon Attn: Reena Goldberg” (make checks to: LGPTO) Or Venmo us at 

Username: @LevelGreen-PTO, Last 4 digits of phone #: 0086, 

Reference: "WalkAThon" 

Collected donations along with the pledge form will be due to the school office 

by Friday, October 14, 2022. 


